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Dear Dan Barghshoon, 
 
RE: Onshore Pipeline Regulations Review – Discussion Paper 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the Discussion Paper regarding the review of the 
Canada Energy Regulator’s (CER’s) Onshore Pipeline Regulations.  
 
The Land and Water Boards of the Mackenzie Valley, or the Boards (Gwich’in, Mackenzie Valley, Sahtu, 
and Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Boards) do not have comments at this time; however, please continue 
to keep the Boards apprised of the changes that may result from the review (e.g., regulatory documents 
and guidance such as the CER’s Filing Manual).  
 
Further, should the CER have any questions about the Boards’ experiences and initiatives related to 
some of the subject matter of the review (e.g., engagement with Indigenous peoples), the Boards would 
be pleased to discuss them. 
 
This ongoing dialogue will help ensure that the Boards and CER continue to meet the spirit and intent of 
our MOU. Please continue to contact Shelagh Montgomery at (867) 766-7457. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Leonard DeBastien     Shelagh Montgomery 
Executive Director     Executive Director 
Gwich’in Land and Water Board    Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 

 

 
Paul Dixon      Ryan Fequet 
Executive Director     Executive Director 
Sahtú Land and Water Board     Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board   
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